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08/21/2023 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
For each nine weeks of the 2023-2024 school year, each grade level will be having a student 
reward trip.  This trip is to reward students for good behavior.  Your child must meet the 
following criteria to be able to go on the trip each nine weeks: 
 

1.​ No tier III behaviors:  This includes but is not limited to tobacco/drugs/alcohol, weapons, 
arson, verbal/physical threats, vandalism, harassment, fighting, severe physical 
aggression toward self or others, chronic Tier II behavior or sexual assault. 

2.​ No more than two Think Sheets from the Student Support Center for misbehavior in any 
school location.  This includes classroom, cafeteria, bus, playground, school activities, 
etc. 

3.​ No more than 3 total unexcused absences in one nine weeks. 
4.​ No more than one day of after-school detention or academic recovery for any reason. 
5.​ Students must have passing grades in all classes. 
6.​ Students with Chromebooks or Ipads must not be on sites other than those used for their 

class lesson or approved by their teacher more than 1 time. 
7.​ Students must not have any incidents of Chromebook/Ipad damage/vandalism, other than 

one accidental drop. 
 
We want to celebrate your child’s effort here at school.  This gives them an opportunity to feel 
rewarded for that effort each nine weeks.  If a student does not earn the reward trip for one nine 
weeks, they can earn it the following nine weeks.  This gives them a goal to set for themselves.  
In addition, students not earning the reward trip will have a regular school day full of quality 
instruction, P.E., perhaps some outside playtime if the weather is nice.  Students are not punished 
at school for not earning the reward; they simply have a regular school day.  We hope that this 
incentive will help your child feel rewarded, and give them a goal to reach for each nine weeks 
of school.  If you have any questions or concerns about the reward trip opportunities, please see 
Dr. Hooper or Mr. Knott in the R.E.S. Office. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dr. Jaime Hooper; RES Principal 
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